
Public Safety Information 

Nampa Police Department 

The Nampa Police Department is currently investigating two reports of battery and/or 

indecent exposure which have occurred on the Nampa Greenbelt section between Lake Lowell 

Ave and Iowa Ave. since July.  The incidents have occurred during late morning to early eve-

ning hours.  Attached are some composite sketches of possible suspects in these incidents.  If 

you recognize the individual portrayed in these sketches please notify Detective Brice King 475

-5716 or call Crimestoppers at 343-2677 or 343-COPS. 

If you see either of these individuals while you are walking on the greenbelt call 911 

and provide a clothing description and location for the individual.  We ask that you remain vigi-

lant when using the greenbelt, pay attention to the trail markers painted on the pathway, and 

report suspicious people as soon as possible.   

The suspects have been described as Hispanic males ranging from mid 20’s to 40 years 

old, medium length dark hair, 5’6” - 6’0” tall medium build.   


